Steven Sepe

From:

Dante Gulino <danteegulino@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, February 25, 2021 9:24 AM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Dear Chairman McNamara, I am supporting Bill #5075, to have an oral and maxillofacial surgeon included as one of the 8 Dentists on the Board of Dental Examiners. As surgical specialists in Dentistry, we oral and maxillofacial surgeons not only provide in office anesthesia, oral medicine, head and neck cancer and facial trauma, but we also cover our local hospitals for there inpatient and outpatient needs. I feel a voice on the board is warranted as we provide a larger scope of patient care to Rhode Islanders.